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Vaughan City Hall

2141 Major Mackenzie Drive
Vaughan, Ontario

L6A 1T1

Attn:  Chris Cosentino, Planner, Development Planning Department

Re: Committee of the Whole (Public Hearing)
OP. 19.007 and Z 19.019 - 4, 8, 14, 20 and 24 Landsdowne Avenue
Request for Notice

Humphries Planning Group Inc (HPGI) represents the owner of the lands municipally
known as 11, 15, 23 and 17 Lansdowne Avenue, generally located on the north east
corner of the Lansdowne Ave and Highway 7 intersection (collectively, the “Property”).

The Property is located directly across from the site that is the subject of the applications
being considered by the Committee of the Whole on February 4, 2020, As such, our client
has an interest in this proposed development.

HPGI requests that we be provided with notice of any further Community Consultation
Meetings, opportunities for comment, the release of any policies/documents, actions or
procedures pertaining to the above noted matter, Any mailed notices can be sent to the
following address:

Humphries Planning Group Inc
¢/o Rosemarie L. Humphries
190 Pippin Road, Suite A
Vaughan ON
L4K 4X9

Should you have any questions, feel free to contact the undersigned at extension 244,

Yours truly,
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phries BA, MCIP, RPP

cc. Todd Coles, City Clerk
planning dept.
client

190 Pippin Road
Suite A
Vaughan ON
L4K 4X9
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Subject: Committee of the Whole - File No: OP.19.007 & Z 19.019 (4, 8, 14, 20 and 24 Lansdowne
Avenue)
Attachments: Request for Notice - File OP.19.007 & Z 19.019 ( 4, 8, 14, 20 and 24 Lansdown Ave).pdf

From: Jennifer Waite <jwaite@humphriesplanning.com>

Sent: Thursday, January 30, 2020 2:11 PM

To: DevelopmentPlanning@vaughan.ca

Cc: Rosemarie Humphries <rhumphries@humphriesplanning.com>; Clerks@vaughan.ca

Subject: Committee of the Whole - File No: OP.19.007 & Z 19.019 (4, 8, 14, 20 and 24 Lansdowne Avenue)

Hello,

Find attached a request for notice letter regarding File Nos OP.19.007 & 219.019 to be heard by the Committee of the
Whole on February 4, 2020,

Feel free to contact our office if there are any questions.

Regards,

Jennifer Waite, BES
Planner

HUMPHRIES PLANNING GROUP INC.
190 Pippin Road, Suite A, Vaughan L4K 4X9
t: 905.264.7678 ext 251 f: 905.264.8073




